Coastal Bend Regional Advisory Council (CBRAC) Trauma Service Area U (TSA-U)

P.O. Box 18460, Corpus Christi, TX, 78480 361-939-7177 phone 361-939-7117 fax www.cbrac.org

August 3rd, 2016,

Mr. Billy Delgado
Emergency Management Coordinator
City of Corpus Christi Office of Emergency Management
2406 Leopard Street, 4th floor
Corpus Christi TX 78408

Dear Mr. Delgado,

Thank you again on behalf of our organization to you and your staff at the City OEM for their continued administrative support of WebEOC. It is a critical tool for our regional healthcare system and provides a means for the medical community to share valuable information in real-time fashion during emergency situations.

This letter will serve as confirmation that CBRAC will once again be able to provide the OEM with financial support through dollars awarded from our federally funded Hospital Preparedness Program distributed by the Texas Department of State Health Services.

The attached Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) outlines the roles and responsibilities that we have previously discussed and shows the actual monetary amount of \$15,000 we can provide for support in FY17.

Again, we thank you and your staff for the continuous support and collaboration with the regional WebEOC program.

Thank you as always for your time.

Sincerely,

Hilary Watt, Executive Director CBRAC, EMTF-11 hilary@cbrac.org